1) There are no left turns from Woodhead St. on to Westheimer Rd., drivers may only go straight or turn right.
2) Drivers may only turn right from Hawthorne St. on to Woodhead St., drivers may not turn left.

3) There are no right turns from Woodhead St. on to Hawthorne St., drivers may only go straight.

4) When traveling west on Harold St., drivers may only turn right on to Woodhead St. and are not to turn left.

5) When traveling east on Harold St., drivers may only turn right on to Woodhead St. and are not to turn left.

There is no parking on Woodhead St. or Harold St. during the designated drop-off times and pick-up times.



